
 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Events Committee 

P. O. Box 24 

Rehoboth, MA  02769 

 

 

To:  Rehoboth Businesses, Organizations, Clubs, Groups, Schools, Churches, and 

Town Residents with Special Trades and Crafts 

 

 

From:  The Rehoboth Harvest Block Party Committee 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Our 18
th 

Annual Larry Procopio Harvest Block Party will take place from 10am to 3pm 

on Saturday, September 16, 2017 with a rain date of September 17
th

 on the Redway Plain 

at the corners of Winthrop Street (Route 44) and Bay State Road and Pond Street. 

 

This event is endorsed by the Town of Rehoboth and has been organized for the past 

eighteen years by many of the folks who organized the 350
th

 Celebration.  This is a “NO” 

booth charge, “NO” admission and “NO” parking fee event. 

 

Along with dozens of booths, the event will feature lots of entertainment and offer special 

activities for children including tractor and train rides, hayrides, and a petting zoo. 

 

There will be bake sales, a large farmer’s market, and food vendors.  The day’s events 

will include dance and art demonstrations, bands, and a disk jockey.  We hope to add to 

our list of attractions as the months go by. 

 

Remember, all DISPLAY BOOTHS for town organizations are FREE.  So please start 

thinking now about how to use the space to promote your group and/or sponsor a fund-

raising opportunity for your non-profit organization. 

 

Please use the attached form and return it to me as soon as possible; or call me, Mary 

Beth Moriarty at 508-252-9415.  Hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Beth Moriarty 
 

Mary Beth Moriarty, Chairperson 


